
YCC 323/COVID-19 Update January 13th, 2021 
  
Dear Resident, 
  
New restrictions for Ontario and most importantly for Toronto have been announced. The stay-
at-home order is effective Thursday January 14th, 2021 at 12:01 am and declares a second state 
of emergency which will require everyone to stay at home with exceptions for essential purposes 
only, There are a growing number of infections along with notifications of Condominium 
buildings being affected more than ever. Management has been made aware that there is a 
confirmed case of Covid- 19 in one of the members of a YCC435 building staff’s household. 
This is right next door and is a concern and it is important more than ever to stay vigilant. 
  
Other announcements include: 
  

• Non-essential stores are open from 7 am – 8pm only (hardware stores, curb side pick up, 
deliveries, liquor stores) 

• In- person schools are closed until February 10th, 2021. 
• 5 people gathering outdoors only 
• Non-essential construction and renovations are to be deferred 

  
Key factors in keeping the infection from spreading and also contracting it are: 
  

• Social distancing with the 6 feet/ 2 meters distance 
• Wear face masks in all indoor areas of the building this might be also exercised when 

outdoors in a setting where 6 feet/2 meters can not be achieved. 
• Sanitization or hand washing when available. 
• Stay home 
  
  

We do urge all residents to take caution when checking for packages and mail and to limit the 
amount of time spent in that area as the lobby is the most exposed area of the building. A 
sanitizer is available please sanitize before and after leaving the area. 
  
50 Quebec Staff and Management office 
  
The management office will remain closed to all even when working within. The safest way at 
this time to communicate is through email and phone. Please do limit interaction with the 
superintendents and request in-suite help only when necessary. We are here and available 24/7 
for any emergencies that do occur in your home. Please do call 416-888-3276 and the 
superintendent will be notified first and management second to act and resolve any emergencies 
that can occur. 
  
The staff of 50 Quebec will focus on disinfection more than ever. The board is currently looking 
into approving a electric fogger that will mist a registered hospital grade disinfectant that is also 
a Covid-19 EPA Canada Health approved chemical on all frequently touched areas of the 
building to further our efforts in keeping 50 Quebec safe as possible. 



  
As always if you test positive and are self isolating please contact the management. Your unit 
and floor will be kept confidential, but the positive case will be shared with the building to 
further the efforts in sanitization and precaution. 
  
Information and government announcements are continuously being made and we are committed 
to providing you with updates as the COVID-19 pandemic continues. For the most up-to date 
information please visit:  https://covid-19.ontario.ca/ 
 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/

